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14th November  

2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Own Clothes Day 
As per the text message earlier this week, tomorrow, Friday 15th November will 
be an own clothes day.  Please bring in a donation for the Christmas Fair of  
either a bottle, fancy goods or a small donation.  The fair will be held after 
school on Friday 6th December. 
 
Parent’s Evening 
It was fantastic to see so many parents/carers at the parents evening last week. 
These nights are invaluable in order for us to meet to discuss how we can work 
together to support the children.  If you were unable to attend, please make 
arrangements to see the class teacher as soon as possible.  Mrs Tarrington will 
hold her Parent’s Evening on Tuesday. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Well done to classes 1S/F and 6HB for their winning attendance scores last 
week.  They will shortly receive a treat from Mrs Elder!  We are still noticing a 
lot of pupils arriving late, which is extremely disruptive for both them and other 
pupils and staff in the school.  We understand that children may be late on  
occasion, but please ensure that it does not become a regular habit.  Thank you. 
 
Anti– Bullying Week 
This week is national Anti-Bullying Week.  The children have been completing 
lessons in school to help them to understand what bullying is.  Although there is 
no legal definition of bullying, it is usually defined as ‘repeated behaviour which 
is intended to hurt someone either emotionally or physically’.  The children 
have looked at the forms that bullying can take and also looked at how we can 
stop bullying. 
 
School Trips 
We have several school trips and I am pleased to say that the feedback I always 
get is that the children are a credit to our school.  This was once again the case 
when our Y3 children visited Southport Eco Centre as part of their Stone Age 
topic.  A member of staff at the centre emailed me to say that the children 
“...were the most polite, enthusiastic, happy and all-round wonderful group 
of children I have had the pleasure to teach in a very long time”.  They  
stated what great ambassadors the group were for our school!  Well done to all 
children (and adults!) on the trip. 
 
Reminders 
Please can we ask that parents/carers do not post images of other children 
online.  We have some children who are not allowed to be photographed and it is 
important that images of them do not get displayed online. 
Can we also ask that parents/carers stay behind the blue lines on the yard.   
Thank you.  Mr Daniels 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


